Meeting to provide information and receive public comment regarding traffic concerns along Bob Billings Parkway with the impending completion of the KDOT K-10/Bob Billings Parkway interchange project in December 2015. The city has budgeted \$2.25M in 2016 for a corridor project to improve



The meeting will also provide an update on three public improvement projects for construction in Summer 2015:

- Reconstruction of Bob Billings Parkway from Wakarusa to Foxfire
- Traffic signal and intersection improvements at Bob Billings Parkway & George Williams Way
- Installation of left turn lane at Corpus Christi Church

Bob Billings Parkway Corridor Project Kasold Drive to K-10 Public Meeting 7:00PM - 8:30PM

Wednesday, April 15, 2015 Langston Hughes Elementary 1101 George Williams Way

For more information or questions on these projects please contact: Dave Cronin dcronin@lawrenceks.org or call (785) 832-3130. For more information on 2015 construction projects please visit www.lawrenceks.org/construction

Sincerely,

David P. Cronin, P.E. City Engineer

